



Raffle Prizes - We need your help please!

Dear Parents/Carers,

FOLA are holding a raffle before the end of the summer term to help raise money for outdoor play improvements and are seeking the help of parents with some prizes. We are also seeking prizes from local businesses around Sheffield.

Do you have a business that could provide a raffle prize or could your employer help with one? Or would you be willing to donate a prize yourself (for example a voucher for a local business)?

If you or your work can help by donating a prize at all then please email fola.pta@gmail.com and we will get back to you.

In a few weeks, the full list of prizes will be circulated along with the process for buying raffle tickets.

Many thanks,

Paul Griffiths

FOLA chair, on behalf of the FOLA team

fola.pta@gmail.com